Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, April 19, 2018

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"To be a great student you must believe you are the best. If you're not, pretend you are."

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm -

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm. 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm. 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm. 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207

- Zumba Club Youth Center Dance Room
- Volleyball Club Youth Center Gym
- Basketball Club- Youth Center Gym
- Health Club Library
- English Conversation Club Rm. 209 w/Maestro Roger
- Beauty Salon Club

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) – "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

LE Option 3: College Math Placement Test Tutoring in Room 0 with Sonny Wang

EPHS seniors planning to take the community college placement test this spring, summer or fall should attend.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

SPECIAL RECOGNITION FOR STUDENTS PERFORMING 2017-2018 COMMUNITY SERVICE AT EPHS

Students who volunteer from 1-9 hours are eligible for a certificate of appreciation. Students who volunteered 10+ hours will receive a Service Award medallion. Nomination and application forms are available in the front office; the deadline has been extended to TOMORROW, APRIL 20th! Awards will be given at May 1st Day of Service Assembly.

MATH MODULE FINAL EXAMS THIS FRIDAY!

ALL period 3 Math Module students are expected to take the final exam by the last day of the term (Friday, April 20th). If you cannot be present, you should arrange with your teacher to take the final exam early!! Any student who misses the final exam will repeat the class for Module 11 Only the principal can grant exceptions with a doctor's note or note from the student's workplace.

DO YOU WANT TO IMPROVE ENGLISH LANGUAGE SKILLS?

Escuela Popular schedules 60 minutes each week of classroom time for SSR (Sustained Silent Reading). Research shows

that participating in SSR results in "better vocabularies, better writing skills, better spelling, and greater knowledge of literature, science, and 'practical knowledge.'" Please arrive promptly to your 5th period class after lunch to participate in SSR and gain these skills. Isn't that why you are here?

ENGLISH AND SOCIAL STUDIES Q4 FIELD-TRIPS FORMS ARE DUE!

- **All English 2-4 and Social Studies Students:** Turn in your field-trip form with \$5 to Maestro Daniel in room 207 ASAP to reserve your spot on the field-trip to see *Dolores* on April 30th!
- All English 2-4 and Social Studies Students: Turn in your field-trip form with \$5 to Maestro Christian in room 402/403 ASAP to reserve your spot on the field-trip to see The Glass Menagerie on May 17th!
- All English 1 Students: Turn in your field-trip form with \$5 to Maestra Elizabeth in room 400 ASAP to reserve your spot on the field-trip to see *The House on Mango Street* on May 17th!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Thursday, April 19 - Q4 Add/Drop Deadline

The last date to add or drop a course is Thursday April 27, 2017 (today!). Courses not dropped officially will appear on your transcript. This is also the last day to add a class for course credit.

Saturday, April 21st, 11am-3pm - Childcare Academy Open House at EPHS

See Yumara Rivas or Arely Cruz in the Childcare Office for more information.

Saturday, April 21st, 6pm-10pm - Youth Connections Foundation Casino Night

@Camden Community Center 3369 Union Ave, San Jose. Test your luck at the 50/50 Raffle. Have a chance to win door prizes. \$40.00 Admission gets your \$200 in Chips - Must be 21 and be present to win.

Tuesday, April 24 - PM-CTC Academy Q4 Spirit Day

The Spirit Day Committee is collaborating with the Literacy Committee to present a joint program next Tuesday celebrating reading at Escuela Popular. A special Q4 Spirit Day student bulletin will be distributed on Monday.

Wed., April 25, 5:30-7:30pm - International Culinary Center Open House @700 W. Hamilton Ave., Campbell Students can RSVP by calling 888-318-2433 or visit http://culinarycenter.com/HSopenhouse for more information.

Saturday, April 28, 9-11am - Adopt-the-Village Beautification and Reclamation Program

Escuela Popular will be be participating in a litter pick-up program the 4th Saturday of every month. Meet our EP team of volunteer at the James Lick High School Parking Lot (Alum Rock and White Road). Please sign up at the main office.

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS

EPHS Students Submit Their TB Tests and Keep Their Personal Information Current

If you have not submitted your TB Test, please do so immediately. It is very important for All enrolled students to complete this requirement. If you have questions, please visit our registrars in the front Office. Also if you have any changes in your personal and/or emergency contact information, please go to the front office and complete a personal information change form.

EPHS Students Get Extra Help from Their Teachers

Escuela Popular students who have missed classes meet with their teachers. If you want to meet with any of your teachers, please add your name to their "Office Hour" sign up sheet.

ESPH Students Stay Focused in Class

In order to maintain an academic learning environment, please do not use your cell phone or other electronic devices during instructional time without permission from your teacher.